
Joint Apprenticeship & Training Committee 

Northwest Washington Electrical Industry J.A.T.C. 

JATC Training 

Center Open House 

The Northwest Washington Electrical Industry JATC would like 

to invite our Electrical Contractors and their representatives to 

attend an open house at the JATC training center on Thursday, 

February 28th from 4-6 pm. JATC staff will be available to pro-

vide a tour of the training center facilities, an overview of the 

current training offered and to answer questions and get feed-

back from our employers. Dinner will be provided.  

Phone: 360-428-5080 
Fax: 360-428-3374 

E-mail: stacy.bosman@nwejatc.org 

306 Anderson Road 
Mount Vernon, WA 98273 

NWEJATC 

Date: Thursday, February 28th 
 

Time: 4:00PM—6:00PM 

Please RSVP to Stacy Bosman at: stacy.bosman@nwejatc.org  

RSVP ASAP 


